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Over Three Hundred Attend Rally to Protest Potential Closing of
Brentwood State Park

OWEN H. JOHNSON  March 19, 2010

Over three hundred attended a rally to protest the potential closing of Brentwood State

Park, including many from the soccer clubs that regularly use the fields at Brentwood.
Senator Owen H. Johnson and his colleagues in the Senate Minority are working to keep

Long Island's New York State Parks, Beaches and Arboretums open.

Photo: Owen H. Johnson and Violet Smith, President of Brentwood Soccer Club pictured

with members of the Soccer Club at the rally.



